

You are Invited! CPUC Electric Utility Rates Forum

Wednesday, June 1, 2016, 6 p.m. Long Beach City Hall 333 W. Ocean Blvd., Long Beach, CA 90802

Join the
California Public
Utilities Commission
(CPUC) for a free public forum to discuss changes to residential electric rates of Southern California Edison.

Ask questions and provide comments to the CPUC's Commissioners.

At the Forum:

- Hear a presentation by the CPUC's Energy Division explaining the CPUC's recent rate design decision and how it will affect you.
 - Ask questions and make comments.
 - Visit customer service representatives in the lobby if you have any questions about your utility bill, or how to enroll in consumer programs.

Learn about:

- Time-of-Use Rates, which begin January 1, 2019
- How rates will soon more closely reflect the actual cost to serve you
- Steps that will be taken to help you better understand and manage your energy consumption and bills

Come and talk to the CPUC's decision-makers about rates!

If you require special accommodations, including non-English language assistance, please contact the CPUC's Public Advisor's Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll-free at 1-866-849-8390, at least five business days before the Forum.



More information: www.cpuc.ca.gov/RateDesignForums